2.7.1 501(c)3 Tax Status

Internal Revenue Service Department of the Treasury
District P. 0. Box 2508
Director Cincinnati, OH 45201

Person to Contact:
Helen A. Miley

Auburn Automotive Heritage, Inc. Telephone Number:
1600 South Wayne Street 513-684-3578
P. 0. Box 271 Refer Reply to:
Auburn, IN 46706 EP/EO Division
Date:
JUN 13 1986

Dear Sir or Madam:

This is in response to your letter requesting a copy of your exemption
letter.

Our records indicate that your organization was recognized as exempt from
Federal income tax in June, 1973, under section 501(c)(3) of the TInternal

Revenue Code of 1954.

Based on the information submitted with your original application, we class-
ified your organization as one that is not a private foundation within the
meaning of section 509(a) of the Code because you are an organization de-
scribed in sections 509(a) (1) and 170(b) (1) (A)(vi).

This classification is based on the assumption that your operations would
continue as stated in the application. If your sources of support, purposes,
character, or method of operation have changed, please let us know so we can
consider the effect of the change on your exempt status and foundation
status.

If you have any questions, please contact the person whose name and
telephone number appear in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely yours,
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James J. Ryan

District Director



